

HONOLULU

BENJAMIN J. CAYETANO

March 05, 2002

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-First State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the "Requesting that the Department of Education and the University of Hawaii Community Colleges Initiate a Collaborative Partnership to Improve Services for Adults and Expand Opportunities for High School Students that will Result in Substantive Outcomes for the Two Entities" (HCR 158 (2001)). Pursuant to Act 231, Session Laws of Hawai'i 2001, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: http://www.hawaii.edu/govrel/Reports%20to%20the%20Legislature.htm

With warmest personal regards,

Aloha,

Dlujami J. Cayetano

Enclosures